@ BELLSOUTH-®

BeliSouth Telecommunications, inc. Jerry D. Hendrix
150 South Monroe Street Vice President
Suite 400 Regulatory Relations

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Jerry.Hendrix@bellsouth.com Phone: (850) 577-5550
Fax (850) 224-5073

November 3, 2005

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo

Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

RE: Docket 050559-TP Request for approval of one-way interconnection (paging)
agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, inc. and Satellink
Paging, LLC.
Dear Ms. Bayo:
On 8/22/05 BeliSouth Telecommunications Inc., filed the above agreement for approval by FPSC.

We respectfully request to withdraw this agreement. We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have
caused.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call Robyn Holland at (850) 577-5551.
Yours very truly,

O Vondioy It
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BellSouth Telecommunications, inc. Jerry D. Hendrix
150 South Monroe Street Vice President
Suite 400 Regulatory Relations

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Jerry.Hendrix@bellsouth.com Phone: (850) 577-5550
Fax (850) 224-5073

November 3, 2005

Mrs. Blanca S. Bayo

Director, Division of the Commission
Clerk and Administrative Services

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, Florida 32399

RE: Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation
agreement and one amendment between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Volo
Communications, Inc. d/b/a Volo Communications Group of Florida, Inc.

Dear Ms. Bayo:

BellSouth on two dates filed the interconnection agreement and one amendment with
Volo Communications, Inc. d/b/a Volo Communications Group of Florida, Inc.
BellSouth is requesting that docket 050558-TP be closed and the filing be added to
docket 050604-TP.

Please use this letter to correct the filing pursuant to Sections 251 and 252 of the
Telecommunications Act of 1996."

I would appreciate your assistance in correcting the filing and record in question.

Please contact Robyn Holland with any questions at 850-577-5551.

Very truly yours,

vy o 0 Nowdrnng

egulatory vice President



